COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING L
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The Committee of the Whole Meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. in Conference Room F at
the County Services Building. All those present stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance to the
United States Flag.

Commissioners present on roll call: Ray Steinke, Jerrilynn Strong, Randy Vetter, Linda Howard,
Tom O’Neil, Chris Jane and William Routley.

Also present: Mindy Taylor — County Administrator, Melanie Doughty — Finance Officer and
Marcee Purcell — Mecosta County Clerk.

R. Steinke opened the meeting and noted that additional bids were received from
Chippewa/Martiny Fire Department for their MET funds’ request, with the original bid being the

lowest.

Mindy Taylor discussed the proposed distribution list, noting there was money left over from last
year to add, bringing the total MET funds available to $906,508.

The Committee reviewed the list, finalizing it to distribute all dollars available with a plan to
adopt at the September 5™ Board Meeting.

With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m.

Marcee M. Purcell, Mecosta County Clerk and Raymond Steinke, Board Chair
Clerk to the Mecosta Board of Commissioners



